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Friday 1st September 2023 

 

RE: Start of term 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Please find below important information and reminders concerning the start of the year.   

 

You will not have escaped the news stories yesterday and this morning around RAAC (reinforced autoclaved aerated 

concrete) and the impact this is having on upto 150 school buildings. Please be assured that this building material is not 

present in Spring Gardens Primary School and therefore there will be no impact to our start of term. 

 

Resurfacing works to Brightman Road that had been planned to start on Tuesday 5th September have been postponed 

and will now be be completed during the half term break. If you are driving to school please use the Aldi car park for drop 

off and pick up. Parents/carers should not be driving up to the school gate. 

 

For those families that have requested support with school uniform. The school office will be in contact on Monday to let 

you know if we are able to meet your request and organise collection.  

 

For children on school meals, please make sure that you have accessed your child’s account at 

appetite.hutchisoncatering.co.uk/ to pre-order the meals for the coming weeks and for those that pay for them, credit 

the account.  

 

For any class information please refer back to the transition presentations that can be found on the school website here 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone back to school on Tuesday 5th September, 

 

Mr. T Jones 

Headteacher  
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